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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Please find below further information about our published diary dates: 
 

Harvest Festival 
It is our Harvest Festival service on Monday 8th October. The service will begin at 2.45pm in St Mary’s church and will 
include songs, readings and prayers performed by our very talented pupils. We ask that children bring a donation for 
the harvest collection that they can carry to the church themselves. All donations will be given to a local foodbank 
and so tins and packets are ideal. We are hoping to take some of our pupils to the foodbank this year. This will allow 
them to see one first hand, find out how they work and share their new knowledge with the rest of school. We are 
keen for our pupils to understand the journey of their donation beyond bringing it to school. 
 

Secondary School Open Days 
QEGS – Wednesday 3rd October 6.30pm   Barnes Wallis – Thursday 4th October 6pm 
 

Oak Class Assembly – 3pm Monday 15th October 
 

Sponsored Cycle 
Mr Eke and Mr Cassell will be taking on their 100 mile sponsored 
cycle ride on Monday 16th October. Huge thanks to both super-
cyclists and also to everyone who has supported them so far. We are 
very lucky to have such supportive parents. Thank you! 
 

New date for Oak Parents  
Please note: There is also a parent meeting for Oak parents on Tuesday 9th October starting at 3pm. This is to discuss 
this year’s residential trip. 
 

Headlice 
We have had reports of cases of headlice from several parents. Please be vigilant in checking your child/children’s 
hair regularly and treat when necessary to avoid them spreading or reoccurring following treatment. 
 

Parking 
Could parents parking along Wharf Lane please ensure their engines are turned off whilst waiting for children. We 
have had a couple of local residents mention that this can be an issue and as well as being unpleasant for them and 
for pedestrians walking nearby, it is also now a fineable offence. It would be a shame to receive a fine for this whilst 
waiting for children and we may well have PCSOs on site at points during the year. 
 

Online Payments 
You are now able to purchase reading folders, Thrass charts and water bottle online via your ParentMail account.  
School trips/swimming will also be available for you to pay for online.  If you have any queries please ask at the 
school office. 
 

Many thanks, 
 

GDay 

 

Miss Day 

 

Kirkby on Bain 
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